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ANNOu»cEMEHT OF winNER OF THE SEARCH FOR ULIRANG GURO AT
PArmiAVSANG UI,IRANG GURO 2025 (Season 6) OF MANILA TEACHERS

To :       OIC -Assistant Regional Director
Schools Division Superintendents
Regional F`unctional Division Chiefs
All Others Concerned

1.         This   Office,   through   the   Human   Resource   Development   Division   (HRDD),
announces the winner of the Search for Ulirang Guro at Pambansang Ulirang Guro 2025

2.        This Office extends its warmest congratulations and sincerest gratitude  to  the
Schools Division Ofrices (SDOs) for the support to the mentioned activity.

3.         Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

_R£#±un,a_"
Regional Director
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